
 

CEF Scholarship Information 

 

In addition to the grants your local foundation provides, we also have a number of national scholarships that are 

available thanks to the generous support from some of our corporate, philanthropic and education partners.  

Your applicants still need to be eligible for a CEF grant and apply through their local foundation. If they meet the 

additional criteria, please indicate on the application form if you would like an applicant to also be considered for a 

national scholarship. 

 

The following scholarships are available for students studying in 2018 

 

NATIONAL SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

 Audi Scholarships - Courtesy of the Audi Foundation  

 4 x $2,500 scholarships for 2018 study  

*Additional criteria  

Available for any study related to STEM (science, technology, engineering, mathematics).  

 

 Kirby Engineering Scholarships - Courtesy of the James N. Kirby Foundation  

8 x $5,000 scholarships for 2018 study  

*Additional criteria  

Available for any engineering or technical trade study.  

 

St Andrews College Scholarships - In partnership with St Andrews College, Sydney 

5 x $7,000 scholarships for 2018 study  

*Additional criteria  

Available for students accepted into St Andrews College, Sydney who have been awarded a CEF grant. 

 

The Women’s College Scholarships - In partnership with The Women’s College, Sydney 

A number of scholarships up to the value of $15,000 for the duration of study 

*Additional criteria  

Available for students studying at University of Sydney and wishing to reside at the Women’s College. 

 

McLean Scholarship - Courtesy of the McLean Foundation 

1 x $15,000 scholarship - $5,000 per year for 3 years 

*Additional criteria 

Only available for students completing Year 12 at Broken Hill High School or Willyama High School for 

university study. 

 

Eureka Scholarship  

Details to follow 

 

ADDITIONAL FUNDING 

Throughout the year your committee may receive additional funding from various generous donors who have been 

specific in where they wish their money to go.  While this funding has been secured by national office, these monies 

are to be administered at the committee level and awarded as scholarships. We ask that you monitor the recipients 

of these scholarships closely and follow their progress with mid-year and end of year reporting. These reports should 

then be forwarded to the national office so that we can provide feedback on the great work being done. Should you 

receive extra funding from donors, we would like you to recognise their generosity through your media platforms.  

 

Thank you to South Eastern Livestock Exchange (SELX), The Snow Foundation and The Loder Foudation who have 

already kindly committed scholarships for 2018. 


